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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Friday 17th November 2023, the school will be part of an amazing day of fun, excitement, and 
fundraising by hosting a SPOTacular Children in Need Day. 
 
The school council have been gathering ideas from all of the children in the school about what we can do 
to raise money for this event. After lots of feedback, the school council have decided that we will have a 
non-uniform day. This means that children will be allowed to wear their own clothes on this day. In 
return, we ask that children bring in a voluntary donation of £1 for the Children in Need charity. Please 
can children bring in their donations into their classes on this day, where the class teacher and the school 
council will help to collect this. 
 
During the day, the children will learn about the meaning of Children in Need. They will learn about how 
their donations can make a huge difference to children and young people that need support. 
 
This year, we will not be selling any Children in Need merchandise in school. However, if you have 
purchased Children in Need merchandise outside of school such as ears, badges, wristbands, etc… 
please do wear them on the day.  
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
 
 

 
The School Council 
and 
Miss M Adlam 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 

mailto:office@nyewoodinf.co.uk
http://www.nyewoodinf.co.uk/

